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Could your scholar benefit from extra learning
opportunities over the Summer? Registration
for Summer Bridge is open and is especially

important for scholars who are not performing
on grade level. Most programs run Monday -

Thursday 
through the month of June. 

For more information please visit:
http//reservation.pcsb.org

Enjoy your summer.

Greetings, Lynch families!
As we complete the last few weeks of this school year, we want

to make every day count. Having your child(ren) here every
day, on time, and ready to learn makes a great difference. I

believe we have achieved many great learning gains and
appreciate families’ support to keep the learning momentum
going. Please continue to read your child’s agenda and review
any papers sent home daily. I hope you will support Summer
learning by enrolling in Summer Bridge. Research has shown

that scholars who do not read over the Summer spend a lot of
time catching up in the Fall. Have your child read 20-30

minutes daily.
Thank you, for an amazing year.



MARK YOUR CALENDAR

-Mrs. Goodloe, LMT

May 1 National Principal’s Day
May 5-11 Staff Appreciation Week
May 8 National School Nurse Day

May 14 SAC/PTA Meeting 6:00 p.m.
May 16 6:00 Literacy Night
May 23 Awards Ceremonies 

K-9:00am, 1st -9:45am, 2nd-2:00pm
May 24 5th grade vs. Staff kickball game - 9:00 a.m.

May 28 Awards Ceremonies 
VPK 9:15am, 4th-10:00am, 3rd-2:00pm

May 29 Gr. 5 Moving up Ceremony 9 :00 a.m.
May 29 Last day of school for students / 

Report cards distributed
Early Dismissal - 12:55 p.m.

May 29 Last day for Support Staff
May 30 Last day for Instructional Staff

We need your input! Please complete this survey to help us plan our Family
Involvement events for next year

https://forms.office.com/r/kSxNVKNYFr?origin=lprLink

TECHNOLOGY TIDBITSTECHNOLOGY TIDBITS

Hi, Lynch Families! As we look to next year, please keep in mind that you
need to know your Focus login information and your information in Focus

needs to be up to date. Next year, the computer checkout and internet
usage agreement forms will only be available digitally via Focus. There will

be no paper forms for computer checkout next year.
 Also, if you are a parent of a current 3rd or 4th grade student who has a
computer checked out this year, please be on the lookout for a survey
coming home from me about summer computer options. Current 5th
grade parents, please contact your child’s middle school for summer

computer information. 
Thank you!



Have a safety concern? Please
report it at

www.pcsb.org/safetyconcern

SAY SOMETHING!

Lynch Elementary takes brain breaks in every
classroom because brain breaks reduce stress and
anxiety. They can help students focus and be more

productive.

The following students’ projects have been chosen to
go to the district showcase May 4.

Axion Souryavong 
Sebastian Arrowood

Heidi Lynch
Aubrie Sann

Brianna George
Lennox Tirado-Ryder

Morgan Fowler 
Emma Hardway
Jaiden Hughes




